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Upcoming dates
Date Event

Monday 23rd September 2024 Year 6 open morning (9am-9:45am)
Careers advisor in school
European week of languages
National inclusion week

Tuesday 24th September 2024 Year 6 open morning (9am-9:45am)
Year 7 Reading Buddies meet & greet

Wednesday 25th September 2024 European week of languages
Year 6 open evening (5pm-7pm)
National Inclusion week

Thursday 26th september 2024 Year 6 open morning (9am-9:45am)
Year 10 English Trip- Inspector Calls
Careers Advisor in school

Friday 27th September 2024 Year 6 open morning (9am-9:45am)
School Council Election results
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School Photographs
Your child has had their professional photos taken on Friday 20th September 2024.
All students will bring home a card with a QR code that you can scan if you wish to
purchase pictures directly from the photography company. Please allow 24 hours for the
photos to be uploaded

Attendance
Whilst we encourage parents to send their children to school as often as possible, there will

be times when students are really too unwell to attend. If this is the case we ask that

parents notify the school via the study bugs app.

Top 3 reasons to use Studybugs

1. It’s integrated with our systems so we know right away if your child is unaccounted for.

2. It’s quick and easy to register and use and automatically reminds you to keep us posted.

3. You’ll be helping the NHS and other public health organisations improve children’s

health. (https://studybugs.com/about/schools)

Get the app or register now so you are already registered if the need to report an absence

arises (https://studybugs.com/about/parents)

France Trip
Just a reminder that the first installment for the France trip is due by 27th September. All
payments should be made via the KEVI app.

Extra Curricular Clubs - Autumn Term 2024
Please find an overview of the extracurricular clubs and activities that are taking place in
the autumn term 2024.

Click the link below to find extra curricular clubs.

Extracurricular Clubs

NEW Careers

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1WebYG3ueShIiuadBNNUIt_UePR3Q1vqhDTJLAOdy62g/edit?usp=sharing


All students in Year 10 - Year 13 will be emailed the Careers Bulletin today. Please click
below to view a copy:

September Careers Bulletin

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kuY4KUqDeMdso2JQzZafW3wH5BaSGWYdo7YA5vd401k/edit?usp=sharing

